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Public invited to discuss reconstruction of 10th Avenue East.

The public is invited to attend a public meeting to discuss the planned reconstruction of 10th Avenue
East from Superior Street to 9th Street. The meeting will take ﬂlace from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, March 19, 2013 at the Grant Community Center (110 Street at 9th Avenue East).

The meeting will consist of a presentation by City staff followed by a short question & answer session.
Topics will include the proposed design, including changes to parking and sidewalks, and the project
schedule. Construction is scheduled for 2014 and 2015.

If you have any questions or comments and cannot attend the meeting, please send comments by mail to
Department of Public Works/Utilities, Engineering Division, 211City Hall, Duluth, MN 55802 or by

email to mdecur@duluthmn.gov, or call Matt Decur at (218) 730-5104.
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